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Less than one year after opening their first office in the Kansas City metropolitan area, Sandberg Phoenix has

expanded its Overland Park, Kansas office to accommodate additional attorneys and more client meeting

spaces.

The new, larger office features additional offices for new attorneys, paralegals and support staff, larger

conference rooms and advanced connectivity technology. The expansion was needed to accommodate the

office, which more than tripled in personnel since its foundation in April 2013.

Working from the Overland Park office are Shareholders Ron Marney and Phil Dupont and Associate Meghan

Lewis. The additional office space will allow attorneys from other Sandberg Phoenix offices to visit and meet

with clients, extending the firm’s deep bench of expertise and knowledge to clients in Western Missouri and

throughout Kansas.

Please visit us at:

Sandberg Phoenix & von Gontard P.C.

7450 W 130th St. – Suite 140

Overland Park, KS 66213

319.851.8484
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